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The Baltimore  City Office of Information  and Technology (BCIT) has completed  its
review of Council Bill 23-0337 for the purpose of providing a Supplementary General
Fund Capital Appropriation in the amount of $1,000,000.00 to the Baltimore City Office
of  Information  and Technology – PRJ002418 (923059 117-059 Upgrade  Application
Integration and Infrastructure), to provide funding for upgrading information technology
application integration and infrastructure; and providing for a special effective date.

This supplemental appropriation of $1,000,000.00 was committed from the surplus and is
made available due to material change in circumstances since the Ordinance of Estimates
for Fiscal Year 2023 was formulated.  This project will support upgrades to application
integration and enterprise applications such as the replacement of the city’s property tax
system.  Improving the  level  of integration  among various  city  systems will  improve
system operability and interagency performance. 

We look forward to attending the hearing and answering any questions the Council may
have.

If you have any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-
4511. 

cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Interim Director, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
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